From: Rex Behnke

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Legislative Concept 38 Concerned citizen testimony
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 6:43:24 PM

Respectfully | oppose this and any other supposed safety legislation that not only reduces my right
to protect myself but also erodes The right of the people to keep and bear arms SHALL NOT BE
INFRINGED. Rex Behnke 2353 Cedar St. Forest Grove, Or. 97116
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